
Members Present: Len Rudin, Deb Brusini, Kevin Raday

Others Present: Tori Hill


On January 24, Chair Len Rudin presented two ordinances for repeal to 
the Select Board for inclusion on the June warrant. These are the 
Phosphate Detergent Ordinance & the International Building 
Code,             , both of which have been superseded by State statues. The 
Town Attorney has advised the ordinances  be repealed to avoid any 
confusion. This will be  the only ordinance activity for the June warrant.


Discussion of the Skate Board Ordinance led to several items of additional 
information to be obtained before next meeting.


Review of the Traffic Ordinance will continue at next month’s meeting to 
incorporate changes recommended by staff.


A resident, requesting how to get an ordinance amended, was directed to 
the Public Comments portion of the Select Board meeting as the place to 
start. Ordinance chances are in the Select Board’s purview.



